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Milan, 13 June 2016 - Notice is hereby given that Cav. Lav. Cesare 

Puccioni resigned today as non-independent non-executive director of Il 

Sole 24 Ore S.p.A., due to new professional commitments, effective from 

the date of the next meeting of the Board of Directors.  

 

Ing. Puccioni was not a member of any Committee of the Company. 

 

This press release is available on the Company’s website 

www.gruppo24ore.com.  
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